
 
 
PO Box 1311 
Sonoma, CA, 95476 
September 1, 2024 
 
Dayna Ghirardelli  
Sonoma County Farm Bureau 
3589 Westwind Blvd. 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
 
Dear Ms. Ghirardelli: 
 
Thank you for your excellent presentation of No on Measure J at the Sonoma 
Valley Democrats August General Meeting. 
 
The majority of our members present and voting at the meeting voted to endorse 
No on Measure J.  I have posted the endorsement on our Facebook Page: Sonoma 
Valley Democrats and website (https://www.svdems.org/). Do you recommend 
notifying anyone else? 
 
Please add the Sonoma Valley Democrats to your list of endorsers and we are 
looking forward to a victory for the farmers of Sonoma County in November! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Beth Hadley, President, Sonoma Valley Democrats 


